MONSTER BASH - Fifth Grade Dance Information

Setauket Elementary Mini Gym
Friday, October 24, 6:30-8:30 PM

Parents and guardians must have given their child consent to attend the Monster
Bash dance online via The 5th Grade Committee’s Google Form.

Pick-Up: Parents will pick up and sign out their child{ren) at the main entrance.

Costumes: Students are welcome to come in costume. No weapons or costume face
masks allowed.

Activities: DJ, snacks, and drinks!

Cell Phone Policy

During this event, the PTA and chaperones will enforce the District's Unauthorized
Cell Phone Usage Policy.

No photos or videos will be allowed from students or parent volunteers.
Anyone observed taking unauthorized photos or videos will be kindly
asked to leave.

Students may not bring cell phones to the event per district policy.
This policy is for the safety and privacy of all students.

Yearbook photographers will be present, and a shared drive with photos will be provided
for families.

Please do not post photos from this event to social media.

Questions? Contact: graduatingclass@setauketpta.com




